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Women's Voices SECURING OUR RIGHTS SECURING OUR FUTURE

In 2018 the Australian Human Rights Commission will
travel across the country to speak with Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander women and girls as part of the
Wiyi Yani U Thangani "Women's Voices' project.

The project will build on the legacy of the landmark
Women's Business report from 1986, which was the first
and last time national consultations were held with First
Nations women.

During our travels, we want to hear from women and girls
about the incredible work they're doing in their
communities. We also want to hear about their key
challenges, priorities and aspirations for the future.

To get involved, find out more about the project
or share your views, visit:
https://wiyiyaniuthangani.humanrights.gov.au




